Jane Brook

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION INC.

NEWSLETTER

www.janebrookcommunity.com.au info@janebrookcommunity.com.au

JULY 2012

Dear Residents.

You can see from the events listed below and on the back page that we have a number of upcoming events planned for you all to enjoy and get involved

We start in August and September with our two tree planting days. I am please to announce that this year we have partnered with Mirvac and HBF to plant approx 30,000 seedlings along the Foreshore Reserve. Across the bridge from Cupania Court is our first planting followed in September with the planting of 10,000 seedlings along the Aquarian Drive side of the brook. This area will look sensation when it is planted out and I encourage all of you to take an active interest in the planting and also the future upkeep of the area.

The dog walk, open day and the carols in the park were very well attended last year and we are looking forward to attracting more residents to enjoy the festivities this year. If you are willing to assist with the function on the day please let me know. We cannot put the events on without assistance and a little help goes a long way.

Over the past few month we have facilitated through the City of Swan the verge tree planting along Aquarian Drive, with addition planting planned for Talbot Road and Dongara Circle shortly. The association has organised for traffic bollards to be replaced, lights fixed, signs replaced and the path at the end of Viveash Road to be fixed along with other maintenance items within the suburb which needed actioning.

As I have said many times before it is important that we all take an active interest in our suburb and this can be as simple as putting forward an idea or letting us know if something within the area you live needs to be attended to.

By working together we can continue to work towards making Jane Brook the best suburb to live in possible.

Mathew Merson mathew.merson@janebrookcommunity.com.au 0419 726 403

IMPORTANT DATES

24.08.2012 TREE PLANTING—CUPANIA CT

14.09.2012 TREE PLANTING—AQUARIAN DR

17.09.2012 COUNCIL GREENS PICKUP

29.09.2012 DOG WALK

13.10.2012 JANE BROOK OPEN DAY

08.12.2012 CAROLS IN THE PARK

14.01.2013 COUNCIL HOUSELHOLD PICKUP

TBA WALKING CLUB

ANY DAY-MEET THE NEIGHBOURS

ADVERTISING

Are you a local business and would like to advertise in future editions of this newsletter? If so, please contact Mat on 0419 726 403 for more details.



U Hooker

Buying? Selling? Renting?

When it comes to your real estate needs, *nobody does it better* than LJ Hooker.

LJ Hooker Midland

9274 5555

Shop 3, 12 Keane Street, Midland WA 6056

midland@ljh.com.au www.ljhooker.com.au/midland



JANE BROOK FORESHORE RESERVE

24th AUGUST 2012 - FRIDAY

PARTNER WITH MIRVAC 15,000 NATIVE SEEDLINGS ACROSS THE BRIDGE FROM CUPANIA COURT, JANE BROOK COMMENCE 9AM RING OR EMAIL TO CONFIRM FOR CATERING

LUNCH PROVIDED
WEAR APPROPRIATE CLOTHING

14th SEPTEMBER 2012 — FRIDAY

PARTNER WITH HBF
10,000 NATIVE SEEDLINGS
PLANTING FROM TALBOT ROAD
BRIDGE TO TOODYAY ROAD ON THE
WEST SIDE OF JANE BROOK (Aquarian
Drive)
LUNCH PROVIDED
COMMENCE 9AM
WEAR APPROPRIATE CLOTHING

Phone 0419 726 403 or email

MEMBERSHIP

The Jane Brook Community Association (JBCA) is keen to build its representation of Jane Brook residents. We would love for more people to participate and give feedback from all perspectives of our beautiful suburb.

For new residents, it is a wonderful way to make some new friends and get to know what is going on in the area. The current committee is made up of a diverse group of people, who share a common interest in making Jane Brook the best it can be....and have some fun while we're at it! We organise and run various events during the year - the Suburb Garage Sale, the Tree Planting day, the Dog Walk, the Jane Brook Open Day, and the Christmas Carols. There are great opportunities to socialise and make friends with many different people across the suburb. The monthly meetings, usually held on the second Wednesday of each month, are good humoured and relaxed, and open for members to attend. Being a voluntary group, everyone participates at a level suitable for them to balance home and work life and the main thing is to enjoy it!

On a more practical note, each additional member helps to strengthen the JBCA voice when liaising with local community authorities, from WA Police to the City of Swan, to Main Roads etc. and for securing funding for local Jane Brook projects via community grants. The greater the membership base, the stronger the clout!

Membership fees are rock bottom at \$5 per annum. Think about joining us and broaden your local social network. Membership application forms can be found on our website:



try mirvac.



Construction Update:

So much has happened in Jane Brook over the past year since the Highland Reserve community was launched – 78 homesites have been released in this exciting new community offering homebuyers a choice of size, location and views. Construction of the homesites in the Drovers

Release (stage 1) has been completed along with stunning public artworks comprising of a 15m sundial, a collection of kangaroo sculptures and a viewing deck. Construction on stage 2 (Chichester Release) in Highland Reserve is progressing well, meaning homebuyers can move into their dream home even sooner. With the recent interest rate reduction and construction in the Chichester release due for completion in October 2012, now is



the time to visit Highland Reserve. On other exciting news, the parklands and lake adjacent to Augustus Drive in the Chichester release will be finished and ready for use in spring! A community day is currently being planned with the Jane Brook Community Association to celebrate the opening of the park. This event will be advertised closer to the date. For more information please visit www.mirvachighlandreserve.com.au



WALKING GROUP

A number of our residents have expressed a wish to become part of a walking group.

If you are interested in walking within our suburb on a Wednesday morning each week please contact us so we can organise a suitable time and meeting place.

This will be a great opportunity to get to know people within Jane Brook and enjoy the many walking trails we have on offer.

Phone or contact me on 0419 726 403 or mathew.merson@janebrookcommunity.com.au

Free Morning Tea

At home with the CWA



Once upon a time there was an era called the 'Good Old Days'

Today many people talk fondly of the time where everyone knew each other, supported each other and felt safer, more secure and more confidant than today.

Many people wonder whatever happened to those days and how they can get them back.

Most people just keep on wishing and wondering because the idea seems too big for one person to make a difference.

You can help by bringing people together and helping them to get to know one another by hosting a morning tea gathering.

Invite your neighbours to a home-style "CWA catered get together" for free.

Two meet the neighbours functions have been held in Jane brook with terrific success.

This was a great opportunity for neighbours to get to know each other and the feedback I have received was that the events were very well received by all that attended.

If you are interested please contact Allison Quinn at the City of Swan on 9267 9136 on Tuesdays or Thursdays to find out how easy it is. alison.quinn@swan.wa.gov.au



DOG WALK

Dogs Breakfast in Jane Brook

Sunday 29th of September 9:00am to 11:00 Sherlock Park

(cnr Jane Brook Drive & Huntsman Tce)

Meet your neighbors, take your dog for a walk along Jane Brook and enjoy a sausage sizzle after.



JANE BROOK COMMUNITY OPEN DAY



Saturday 13th of October 2012 Highland Reserve

Community. Family. Activities. Fun



by mirvac.

CAROLS IN THE PARK

Saturday 8th December 2012 Huntsman Park

Christmas carols held in Huntsman Park. A family favorite event attended by over 400 residents last year.

Entertainment—Food—Fun

